
August, 2022 

 

Our next Badlands Art Association meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 3rd, 5:30 
pm. at Cherie’s studio 711 8th Ave SW, Dickinson, ND (directly south across the street from 
Heart River Elementary School) The minutes of the July 7th meeting are included in this letter.
…..see you there!  

 

 

Badlands Art Association  52nd Annual Art Show                                                                 
     –including professional, amateur and student works                                    

    2022 Fall Extravaganza of Art                                                                                                
 *****November 11-17, Prairie Hills Mall***** 

This year The Badlands Art Association will be celebrating it’s 52nd Annual Art Show with a 
change in location and format. The show will be held in the Prairie Hills Mall (In the former 
White Drug location) along with Empty Bowls and The Festival of Trees.  Set up and hand de-
livered art works will take place on Wednesday November 10th. Watch for your entry form 
which should be mailed out to the membership and the mailing list at the end of August. The 
entry form will also be available on the BAA website, from the Dickinson Public library and JP 
FrameShop in Dickinson. 

Although she’s lived several other places, Elizabeth A. Smith is a native Mon-

tanan who returned home to raise her two children. She received a BA in Fine 

Art with honors from Northern State University, Aberdeen, SD in 2001. Eliza-

beth appeared in Volumes 12 and 13 of NSU’s Shelterbelt, a bound publication 

intended to recognize exceptional work in the arts. She’s run her own business 

since 2007, which underwent a marvelous transformation in 2016 as part of the 

Montana Artrepreneur Program. A “Jane” of all trades, Elizabeth is a studio painter, multi-

media artist, graphic designer, book binder, photographer, and crafter. She’s hosted three gal-

lery exhibitions of her own work and participated in several juried shows, as well as numerous 

art events. She was honored to serve as the juror for Subjective Perspective in 2020, hosted by 

the WaterWorks Art Museum in Miles City, MT. She’s trained as a gallery assistant, framing 

and hanging art for the public, and has worked as a grant writer, gathering funds to advance 

community projects. However, after completing a double masters and state certification, she 

currently serves as a school counselor in Terry, MT. Elizabeth recognizes the immense value of 

art in creating pride of place and salving the human soul. Therefore, she is overjoyed to have 

the opportunity to jury a show for the Badlands Art Association. 

Meet the 2022 Fall Extravaganza  of Art Judge 



Let your artistic light shine!

 

Badlands Art Gallery is looking for local artists to share 
their works in our future shows. 

 

Future shows include: 

Artists from the Prairies 

--We desire local artists to display works in a variety of 

mediums in the month of August 

. 

Photography 

--Starting in early October, this show will feature many 
moods and styles of photographic artistry. 

Winner’s Circle 

--After the conclusion of the Badlands Art Association’s 
annual show starting on November 11th, all winners will be 
invited to display their work in the Badlands Art Gallery. 

Ready to let your light shine? 

Contact Tod Winter at 701-260-9504 or Cherie Roshau at 
701-290-7568 

Gallery shows include opportunities for sales of artist’s works if the artist desires it.  Art displayed will be 
subject to the Gallery directors’ discretion. 



Abbreviated Meeting Minutes, July 7, 2022 

*Note: Members were invited to participate in the Badlands Art Gallery Opening on July 6, 2022 in 

lieu of our regular monthly meeting. The business meeting was conducted on July 7, 2022. 

Old Business: 

I. Annual Art Show 

Tod will be starting the White Drug floor refinishing project on July 8 th . Volunteers are needed. We will be 

working out details of online payment for show registration and hope to mail out the call soon. Elizabeth 

Smith from Sidney, Montana will be our judge. We do not plan on hiring any musicians at this time, but will 

check into the possibility of the mall having a piano or using pre-recorded music. 

II. Badlands Art Gallery 

We need to set up a volunteer schedule that can be emailed out or posted at an easily available web site. We 

really need help from volunteers who would be willing to man the gallery. For the summer, it was decided to 

keep our open hours from 2-5 on Wednesday- Saturday. We need to advertise our new hours through Heart 

River Voice, Dickinson Press, radio community announcements and other community announcement boards. 

We need outdoor signage like a feather banner or a real-estate style of sign. We will consider doing scheduled 

openings for special groups like retirement communities. We should consider having a sponsorship placard 

placed in an obvious location in the gallery to list our sponsors/contributors. 

III. Summer Activity 

We have tabled the idea of a summer sale for this year in view of the challenges in setting up the gallery this 

year. 

IV. Outdoor Art Space/Park 

We need to formally complete our proposal and present it. 

New Business/Items from the floor 

1. Our next gallery show features local artists. We wish to contact local artists from this area and invite them 

to participate in the show which will open in mid-August. 

2. We acquired five functional easels for $100. 

Two summer days packed with amazing chalk art 

by nationally renowned chalk artists along with 

music and food.  Watch the artists at work and cre-

ate your own street art, everyone can participate! 


